
































TBID Board of Directors Meeting September S, 2018 Marketing Updates 

VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED FOR THE DRAGON BOAT FESTIVAL! A variety of shifts are available, with a 

particular need for volunteers on Sunday. Please contact Vonnie at 758-2809 or sign up at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4bafa82da5fe3-volunteer2 

WILDFIRE COMMUNICATION GUIDELINES 

Even though wildfires have forced temporary closures and evacuations in Glacier Park, thousands of visitors 

continue to arrive with a desire to see Glacier Park and the Flathead Valley, many for their first and sometimes 

only lifetime visit. It's our hope that we can work together as a community to mitigate the potential negative 

effects of the wildfires on visitors already here and those planning to come as we transition to late summer and 

fall. Here are two resources to use when communicating with guests' concerns about the wildfires: 

For Visitors: To Glacier and Beyond page on DiscoverKalispell.com offers up to date information regarding the 

fires as well as resources including Glacier's web cams and the air quality index. The smoke from the fires 

changes daily so please encourage any concerned visitor to visit those sites for current information. Please 

share this page with your guests: http://www.discoverkalispell.com/to-glacier-and-beyond/ 

For KCVB partners: This web page offers suggested guidelines and resources when speaking with visitors: 

http://www.discoverkalispell.com/tourism-partners-fire-communication-guidelines/ . Wildfire Season De's and 

Don'ts handout is also included in this board packet. 

KCVB EVENT TRANSITIONS 

The KCVB is transitioning two of our signature events. Now that the Montana Dragon Boat Festival has been 

established as a sustainable signature event in the Flathead Valley, the CVB is excited to turn it over to a long­

term presenter as we intended to do from the beginning. The Bigfork Area Chamber of Commerce and their 

partners have strong ties to dragon boat racing and are eager to take on the organization of the event beginning 

in 2019. 

Due to unpredictable weather the CVB has decided not to continue the Montana Pond Hockey Classic. We 

applied a great deal of creativity in trying to determine a safe, enjoyable way to hold the tournament but there 

was no way to ensure that weather wouldn't again undermine the event. 

The CVB will continue to support the Montana Spartan Race and MT Indoor Soccer Championship and provide 

sponsorships to local organizations for new and expanding events that have an out of market draw. 

TBID COLLECTIONS - Q4 FY18 

Total revenue $166,606.00. 7% increase over last year 

Total collections for FY18 were $613,881. 10% over projected revenue and 3% over FY18 collections. 

STR REPORT- JULY 

Year over year, July OCC: -7.6% to 81.2%; ADR: + 4.4% to $168.30; RevPAR: -3.5% to $136.64; SUPPLY: 

+5.6. Three properties did not report.

Kalispell Economy class OCC: -7.0%, ADR: +3.7%; Mid/Upper class OCC: -7.9%, ADR: +3.7% 

United States: OCC: -0.2%; ADR: +2.0%; RevPAR: +1.8%. Montana: OCC: -3.1%; ADR: +0.9%; RevPAR: -2.2% 

Comp Set OCC: 

Missoula -5.8; Butte -3.3; Bozeman +3.3; Whitefish -11.5; Rapid City +0.3; Helena/Great Falls -2.8; Coeur 

D'Alene -2.9; Sandpoint -0.7; Bend -5.5; Spokane -4.4; Billings -1.6 










